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FROM: Kathy O’Hanlon - Clerk to the Committee for the Office of the First 

Minister and deputy First Minister  
 
DATE:          11 September 2014 
 
TO:           Peter McCallion – Clerk to the Committee for Education 
 
SUBJECT:   Inquiry into Shared / Integrated Education 
 
 
 
 
At its meeting of 10 September 2014, this Committee noted correspondence from 
the Committee for Education detailing the Terms of Reference for its Inquiry into 
Shared / Integrated Education. 
 
The Committee agreed to write to advise that if any issues relating to Shared / 
Integrated Education arise in response to its Inquiry into Building a United 
Community, that these will be referred to the Committee for Education for 
consideration. 
 
 
Regards 
 
 
 
 
Kathy O’Hanlon 
Clerk to the Committee 
 
 
 
 
 


